
Happy Mother’s Day! The Staff and friars 
of Our Lady of the Rosary Parish and the 
Shrine of the Holy Innocents wish all our 
mothers a very blessed and safe, healthy and 
happy Mother’s Day! Loving God, as a mother 
gives life and nourishment to her children, so 
you watch over your Church. Bless these 
women, that they may be strengthened as 
Christian mothers. Let the example of their 
faith and love shine forth. Grant that 
we, their sons and daughters, may 
honor them always with a spirit of 
profound respect. Grant this through 
Christ our Lord. Amen. (From the 
Catholic Book of Blessings Para. 1728) 
 
Our Lady of the Rosary Parish 
Virtual Meetings:  
 

Youth Group (High Schoolers, 
Year 7-12) meet each Sunday night 
between 7-8.30pm. For more info, 
contact youthgroupolor@gmail.com  
 
Young Adults (18-30 years old) 
meet each Friday night between 8-9pm. 
For info contact our coordinator at 
youngadultsolor@gmail.com  
 
St. Vincent de Paul Society meet this Wednesday 
between 7.30-8.30pm. For info contact the parish office. As 
we’re locked in, consider joining the virtual meeting and see 
what they are all about.  
 
Our Fun’ Raising Team will meet 7 - 8pm this Tuesday, 
12 May. Contact the parish office via email for the meeting 
ID. 
 
The OLOR Parish Finance Committee will meet  
next Saturday (16 May) from 11-12 noon. Contact  
Fr. Alejandro via email for the meeting ID. 
 
The OLOR Parish Council will meet on Tuesday (26 May) 
from 7.30 - 8.30pm. Contact Fr. Alejandro via email for the 
meeting ID. 
 

Condolences to the family of Carmilina Monteiro, the 
mother of parishioner Tony Monteiro, who passed away this 
week. May Perpetual Light shine upon her and all the 
Faithful Departed. May they all rest in Peace. 

The Catholic Weekly is available at 
www.catholicweekly.com.au. Call Steve 9390-5404 
or Paul Desmond 9309-5406 for  
all enquiries. 
 
A live-stream of our  Sunday Masses is 
available at 11am (Sydney time) on 
Sunday mornings Visit www.facebook.com/
OLOR.Parish.Kellyville. (You don’t have to have 

a Facebook account; just click on the 
“not now” button when it asks if you 
want to “sign in” or “sign up” for an 
account.) The video of the Mass will also 
be “posted” so you can view it afterwards 
should you be unable to watch it “live” 
at 11am. Be sure to tell your friends 
about it. And be sure to “like” us today! 
 
Daily Masses are also available by 
visit ing the diocesan website  
at www.parracatholic.org/covid19/  Scroll 
down the page to the section called 
“Mass Resources.” Click on the box for 
“Daily Mass.” 
 
Are you in need?  Know of someone 
who cannot get out? Are you that 

person? Call the parish or leave a message. Someone will 
answer or return your call as soon as possible. If it is an 
emergency, see red box below. 
 
Sacramental Programmes If you would like to know 
about the First Communion and Reconciliation programmes 
for children in Year 2 (or those who are older), or for a child 
in Year 6 seeking Confirmation, please contact Michele 
Newman via email at sacraments@olorparishkellyville.org.au.  
 
No Confessions due to the epidemic except in danger of 
death. In the meantime, please bring sins to the Lord. Make 
an examination of conscience and offer an act of contrition. 
And then trust that the Lord forgives you and waits for you 
in the confessional when it becomes available anew.  
 
Have you called mum today? Realize that much of our 
Faith comes to us through the hands of our mothers. They 
taught us the words of prayers. They brought us to church 
and helped us with our sacramental preparation. Please be 
sure to call your mum and tell her thanks. If mum is in 
Heaven be sure to say a prayer of thanks to our Lord, “who 
could not be everywhere, and so he made mothers!” (from an 
anonymous, sweet saying from Fr. Alejandro’s youth.) 
 

 
 
 

Parish Facebook Page Please be sure to check out our new parish 
Facebook page. We will offer posts each week and timely information 
about sacraments and other parish happenings at www.facebook.com/
OLOR.Parish.Kellyville. Give us a “like” and share what we do! 

 
The Gardens of the Immaculate of 
the Franciscan Shrine of the Holy 
Innocents are open. We will continue to 
leave some Prayer Cards in the Chapel of 
St Anthony (also known as the Timber 
Chapel). (Please take any prayer cards with 
you to help prevent the spread of germs.) 
There is also a donation box for Mass 
intentions and for votive candles (which 
the Friars will lite for you in the Shrine 
Chapel). Information is posted in the 
Timber Chapel. 

WE PRAY FOR THE SICK Giuseppina Rossi, Tracy Capdor, Stephanie, Christopher 
Anthony, Niko Juanengo, Peter Prizas, Diosdado Deang, Leo Keutman, Helen Lewis, Moira 
Maroney, Winnie Smith, Robin Banks, Amanda Webb, Annalise Sherlock, Ricardo Patane, 
Michelle and Phil Nickols, Michael Dimech, Fallon Weinman, Chris Ransom, Avelina Iberra, 
Saja Derbas, Nigel Napoli, Denise, Antoinetta Cigolini, Amelia Williams, Kim  Kenna; Leonie 
Hite, Arnel Galeng, David McHenry,  Andrea Bioco, Lily Eyles, Dodoy Calisura, Guida 
Lambropoulos, Vitaliana Terrado, Antonino Pull, Winston Nickols, Betty Muldoon, Bev 
Swann, Carmelo M Ortea, Liam Newland, Elvie Anderson, Josephine Murphy, Fran Clarke, 
Barbara Higgins, David Got, Floralba Gonzalez, Caleb Peter Newland, Maria Glinka, Doreen 
and Dudley Fernando, Rita Terese Keogh, Wieslawa Kielich, Cosimo, Mary Arrowsmith, Sarah-
Jane Baillon, Jo Fuller, Peter Crocker, Concordia Llave, Angelique Vanjour, Michelle Climpson, 
Therese Sergi, Matthew Francis Crowley, Miguel Cayari, Julie Windle, Marie Milligan, Scarlett 
Lizano, Daniella Gularte, Monty Roughe, Gary Robinson, Felicia, Ona Hobs, Monica Zachulski, 
Margaret Loscialpo, Christopher Dean, Mark de Vries, Susan, Bev Schnellen, Charlene Lucre, 
Marshall Charles, Janae Winpe, Joelle Fameli, Nancy Margaret Courtney, Janis Murphy, Eunice 
Ally, Andrew John Foley, Paul Karam, Marie Adolphe, Iolanda Giannetta, Brian, Lucy Farrugia, 
Marie Raijanayagam, Christopher Youl, Clement, Joseph Vella, Tony Weinman, Angela Vasta, 
Roy Fimmano, Rose Carroll, William and Lesley McEnally. 

For emergencies only call  9629-2595 and press 3.   
(Leave a message and a priest  

will return the call immediately.) 

Our Lady of the Rosary Parish Office Tel.: 9629-2595  
Open 9am-4pm, Monday - Friday 
8 Diana Ave (PO Box 21), Kellyville, NSW 2155     
Parish Website: olorparishkellyville.org.au 
Parish Email: admin@olorparishkellyville.org.au  

Our Lady of the Rosary Primary 
8 Diana Ave, Kellyville NSW 2155 
Tel: 8664 7800  
olorkellyville.catholic.edu.au 
 

St Angela’s Primary 
40 Harrington Ave, Castle Hill 2154   
Tel: 9407 6400 
stangelaschill.catholic.edu.au 

Shrine of the Holy Innocents  Tel: 0429  441  955 
8 Greyfriar Place, (PO Box 21),  
Kellyville, NSW 2155 
kellyvilleshrine@yahoo.com.au 

Mass Intentions:  9 May 2020 
Sat. 9 All         Joseph & Netta Galea 
Sun. 10 All         (1) Joseph, Martha & Joe Mizzi    
  (2) Giovanni La Rosa  
  (3) Woei Han King, Law Gek Mie Anna and 
        Robert Chan 
  (4) PRO POPULO 
Mon. 11 7pm        Andy Zahra & Wayne Holland 
Tues. 12 7pm        Fallil family 
Wed. 13 9.15am   Mariangela & Antonio Pupo 
Thur. 14 9.15am    Intention of donor (Ferreira family) 
Fri. 15 9.15am    Deceased Friars and their families 
Sat. 16 9.15am Emanuel Caruana & family 
 6pm Maximino Calangi 
 

The above Mass Intentions will be honoured by our friars 
when they celebrate Holy Mass daily at the Friary. 
 

If you would like Masses to be offered for a loved one who 
is still alive or family and friends who are deceased, please 
call the office or send us an email. 
 

Find out about the Franciscan Mission Association’s 
Everlasting Gift pack at just $30.   

Office Manager and Secretary: Angela Barlow   
Finance and Secretary: Catherine Bareham 

Sacramental Coordinator: Michele Newman 
Sacraments: sacraments@olorparishkellyville.org.au 
Parish Facebook page: www.facebook.com/OLOR.Parish.Kellyville 

Under the Pastoral Care of the Conventual Franciscans  Fr. Alejandro Lopez, OFM Conv., Parish Priest  
Fr. Leonides Mateo, OFM Conv., Associate Priest  

Thank you for last week’s parish 
donations of $1,395.  

Please note that you may drop off donations 

at either of the black mail boxes:  

(1) by the church doors  

(on the fence of the fishpond)  

or (2) the one by the parish office door. 

 

You can also make online donations  

by visiting our parish website at 

olorparishkellyville.org.au.  
(Find the red “donate” button on the top right of the 

screen. Click and scroll down to “online giving.”  

Click “parish support” and a drop down box will 

appear. There you can choose to donate to the 

general parish fund (to help pay our bills  

and the staff salaries),  

the Franciscan friars (to help pay our friary bills,  

including food, water and electric),  

the parish church renovation fund,  

the Shrine of the Holy Innocents or “other.”  

 

Our $10 a tap “pay-as-you-go” credit card machines  

are working through the glass doors of the church. 

 

Please contact the parish office (9629-2595) 

with any questions during regular business hours.  

Thank you in advance for all your support. 
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